
ATTACHMENT TO BWSC107B FORM, RTN 3-32792 
 
Statement Pursuant to Section A, Item 4. 
 
An updated compliance history for RTN 3-32792 is included in the document uploaded 
at Item F.5 of the BWSC107 form associated with this submittal.  The Massachusetts 
Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) issued a Notice of Responsibility to 
Boston Gas Company d/b/a National Grid (National Grid) for RTN 3-32875 on November 
29, 2016.  Haffners Realty Trust was conducting response actions for that RTN at that 
time; accordingly, National Grid has not been directly involved in Massachusetts 
Contingency Plan response actions for either RTN 3-32972 or 3-32875 previously, so 
there is no relevant compliance history for this entity. 
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